
From: Spencer, Scott E <spenc >  
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 4:01 PM 
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov> 
Subject: BMI/ASCAP Consent Decree 
Importance: High 

TO WHOM IT CONCERNS: 

I am writing in regards to the BMI/ASCAP Consent Decree issue that has arisen over the last few 
months. First of all, I am all in favor of Artists being paid for their work, but I believe it should be a fair 
amount. The current proposal goes way beyond what is fair and equitable payment. By expanding the 
definition of what is subject to charge, such as Concessions and other items, in addition to the rate 
increase is over-reach. 

They are painting all performance venues with the same brush. You cannot equate Madison Square 
Garden with a small performing arts theatre such as ours. The economics of being able to afford to 
present non-Superstar acts is already hanging by a thread. 

I plead that you take into consideration those of us that provide valuable artistic entertainment to the 
small communities throughout the country. 

Sincerely, 
Scott Spencer 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 
Scott Spencer 

Stevens Center  
405 West 4th Street 
Winston-Salem, NC 27101 

Voice: 336-734-2995 
Fax: 336-722-7240 

spencers@uncsa.edu 
www.uncsa.edu 

 Save A Tree. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. 




